
 

 
 

 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No. 197/21 
 

 

Port of Portland 
Main Breakwater Light (Vol K 2139) Amended in Position 

 

 

Date:    Monday 21 June 2021 

 

Type of Notice:  Permanent 

 

Charts affected:  Aus 140, ENC AU5140PO, AU439141 

 

Publication affected:  Nil 

 

Details:  

 

Mariners are advised that the light characteristic of the Port lateral marking the Main Breakwater 

(Vol K 2139) in position 30° 20.8'S 141° 37.4'E has been amended to Occulting 2.5 second 

(Oc.R.2.5s) and two fixed red strip lights have been fitted below the lantern. The strip lights are 

visible through an arc of 180 degrees from 340° through north to 160°. 

 

For further information contact the Port of Portland by phone: 03 5525 0980 or email: 

shipping@portofportland.com.au  

 

Mariners are advised to familiarise themselves with the new light characteristic and to 

navigate with additional in the vicinity of the Main Breakwater 

 

 

Issued by:  

 

Andrew Hays 

Harbour Master / Marine Manager 

mailto:shipping@portofportland.com.au

